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Downpatrick Post-primary Schools
If you wish to make comment on the proposal, please record your comments below and return by post to the address indicated. Comments may also be submitted by email.















 

Please indicate below if you are a:
· Principal (school)
· Member of the Board of Governors (school)
· Parent (school)

Postal returns to: CCMS Area Planning Office, Linen Hill House, 23, Linenhall Street, Lisburn,        BT28 1FJ

Email responses to: anne.logan@ccmsschools.com 

All responses to be returned by noon on Friday 21st September 2018
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